
Popcorn Newsletter 9-25-25 
Sale is in its 2nd weekend! 

 

The 2025 Popcorn sale is off and running! Units sold over $400,000 in the first three 
days of the sale, the most since 2020 for opening weekend. Great job everyone! 

 

Available Storefronts for this weekend 

There are 54 shifts with 364 hours of available storefronts this weekend! To 
claim one, log into the leader portal and click on Storefront Reservations. 
Remember—Trail’s End scheduled storefront weekend days with no Scouts 
signed up by 7pm on Thursdays will go back into the system. Check the leader 
portal Thursday evenings for more last-minute available storefronts.  

 

Storefront Troubleshooting 

A quick reminder on storefront troubleshooting. If two units happen to get scheduled at the same 
storefront location at the same date and time, try and work it out as best you can. Report it to Trail’s 
End and Bill A-H. It happens once and a while, and hopefully units can work it out easily. 

 

Need Materials? 

Need more sales guides, check out receipts, banners ($10 each) or laminated 
sheets? All three Scout Shops (Mounds View, Base Camp and Hermantown) 
have supplies of them. Pick them up during business hours. The Snack semi will 
also have supplies as well.  

 

Popcorn reorders  

Need more popcorn? Check out the reorder process info sheet that was attached to 
your 9-25 email or find it at www.buyscoutpopcorn.com. We are currently working 

with Trail’s End to secure more popcorn as soon as possible. Also check out the 
new swap site on the reorder sheet.  

Early Returns 

Early returns are coming Oct 5-6 at various locations. See the attachment to the 
9-25 email with full details.  

What else? If you have other questions, please let us know!  

Bill Anderson-Horecka, Northern Star Scouting  


